
From: Michael Reaves
To: Suzanne Kanine
Subject: FW: Transit Authority
Date: Monday, March 7, 2022 7:03:23 AM

Please attach as communications from the public for the 3/17 agenda

Michael W Reaves
Emmet County Administrator
Emmet County, MI.
200 Division Street -Suite G92
Petoskey, MI 49770
e.  mreaves@emmetcounty.org
o.  231-348-1701

-----Original Message-----
From: Jerry Weedman <jweedman@chartermi.net>
Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 5:28 AM
To: David White <dmwhite@emmetcounty.org>
Cc: Neil Ahrens <nahrens@emmetcounty.org>; Dave Bachelor <dbachelor@emmetcounty.org>; Toni Drier
<tdrier@emmetcounty.org>; Matt Koontz <mkoontz@emmetcounty.org>; Charles MacInnis
<cmacinnis@emmetcounty.org>; Michael Reaves <mreaves@emmetcounty.org>; Mike Wargel
<mwargel@emmetcounty.org>
Subject: Transit Authority

David White, Chairman:

I am writing to express my dismay upon learning that you are actually considering the creation of a new taxing
authority in Emmet County.

I have read the ETA proposal of June 24, 2021.  I believe the arguments contained therein are utterly specious.  If
you do a little fact checking, you may come to the same conclusion.

Taxing authorities, such as the ETA, can be extremely powerful and dangerous.  I suggest you read M.C.L.A.
124.451 - 479 to see just how powerful they can be.

Apparently, the people who want to turn the county into a bus company, having been unsuccessful so far, are now
attempting to use the power of the ETA to force their dystopian views on the rest of us.

I urge you to proceed with caution and prudence while examining these issues.

I recommend that you vote NO on any attempt to create the ETA or any other authority.

I further recommend that you vote NO on any attempt to create a county financed bus company.

Your kind attention to these matters is appreciated.

Best Regards,

Jerome M. Weedman
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